
 
 

FOR SALE BY SEALED BID 
 

The City of Garnett is offering for sale a 1979 Ford F800 truck with the following accessories:  Air 
brakes, dump bed, flat bed approximately 14 feet in length by 8 feet wide and 14-inch high sides.  
It also has a 2,000-gallon, low profile, baffled tank that was made to fit the truck bed.  The motor 
has less than 30,000 miles on overhaul and is in good running condition.  Brakes need work. Sale 
is “as is”. 
  Please contact John Olson, Director of Wastewater at (785) 448-3354 prior to viewing the truck 
located at the Garnett Wastewater (Sewer) Plant, 24791 NE 1700 Road, Garnett. 
  The City will accept sealed bids at Garnett City Hall, 131 W. 5th Avenue, P.O. Box H, Garnett, KS, 
66032, until 4:00 p.m. on Monday, February 11, 2019.  The City of Garnett reserves the right to 
accept or reject any and all bids. 


